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Mental Health 
Transformation

Avril Bracey, 
Head of 
Mental Health 
& Learning 
Disabilities

The Transforming Mental 
Health Services report 
following the consultation 
was due to go formally to 
the Health Board in 
November. Provisional 
date for this to go to CCC 
Scrutiny was set for 
December with this in 
mind. The report is now 
going to the Health 
Board on January 25th. 
Subsequently the report 
will be available to be 
presented to Scrutiny 
following this date and 
the project if agreed by 
the Health Board will 
move into the 
implementation phase. 

5th March, 
2018


